
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

 
This is to inform you of a voluntary product recall involving: 

 
 

Litti City and Litti Pritti Dress-up Playsets and Prextex Slime Eggs 
 

Recalled Product Description  
Litti City Premier Doctor Playset  
Litti City Teacher Purse Playset  

Litti Pritti Handbag Playset  
Prextex Slime-Filled Easter Eggs  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Our records indicate you purchased one or more of the products identified above. Whele LLC dba Perch 
(“Whele”) is recalling these products because they contain levels of regulated phthalates that exceed the 
prohibition of specific phthalates. In addition, the Litti City teacher purse dress-up playset, the Litti Pritti 
handbag playset, and the slime eggs contain levels of lead that exceed the federal lead content ban. 
Phthalates and lead are toxic if ingested by young children and can cause adverse health effects. This 
recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (“CPSC”).  
 
This recall applies to (see images above): 
Litti City Premier Doctor Playset, Litti City Teacher Purse Playset and Litti Pritti Handbag Playset products 
sold between July 2021 and April 2023. 
 
Prextex Slime-Filled Easter Eggs products sold between July 2021 and April 2023.  
 
Please immediately stop using the recalled products and keep them away from children. Please visit our 
website, www.recallrtr.com/playsets, to register for a full refund for these products or for more information. 
If you have any questions, please call 888-359-4676, Monday through Friday from 7am to 6pm CT, or 
email playsets@realtimeresults.net. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Whele 

http://www.recallrtr.com/playsets
mailto:playsets@realtimeresults.net

